Ms. Alison Ross
President
Child Angels Foundation
January 12, 2011
Ms. Elaine Carey
Lorella Ave
Gardena, CA 90248
Dear Ms. Carey,
We received your generous donation yesterday and we would like to tell you how much we appreciate your kindess.  Thank you so much for sharing with us such a large amount.  We especially need funds this month since we will be holding three activities for needy children as a way of celebrating the new year.  Hundreds of children will benefit from the said activities and your donation will be used to buy gifts for the children.
We hope you will continue supporting our activities and our cause.  We have activities every month and we also enjoin you to attend them if you have the time.  It would be touching to see the smiles on the faces of those who will be helped by your donation.  We have attached the program to our next activity in case you will be available.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Alison Ross

